
 

 

July 04, 2024 

 
Sub: Clarification on Movement in Price. 
 
Dear Sir,  

We are in receipt of your email (Ref-L/SURV/ONL/PV/AV/ 2024-2025 / 130) dated July 
04, 2024, regarding the captioned subject. 

In this regard, we wish to inform that all material information that may have a bearing on the 
operations/performance of the Company, which includes all the necessary disclosures in 
accordance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, have been regularly disclosed to the Stock Exchange by the Company in a 
timely and accurate manner and not withheld any material information which could have a 
substantial bearing on the market price of the Company to the best of our knowledge. 

We would be glad to furnish any other clarification if required in this regard. 

We request you to kindly take the above information on Record. 

 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours’ faithfully, 
For KHAITAN CHEMICALS AND FERTILIZERS LIMITED 
 
 
 
Sejal Maheshwari 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 

To, 
Mr. Khushal Choudhary  
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, 
MUMBAI-400 001 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 507794 
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